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DATE: May 28, 2021 

TO: John McMulkin, Planner – Development Review 

FROM: Jason Blackmere, Fire Inspector, Fire Services 

SUBJECT: D12SUB09.001 & D14ZBA09.006 – EDEN OAK (2147925 ONTARIO INC.) 
 

 
 
I have reviewed the submitted drawings and associated attachments. 

The Fire Department has no comments or concerns: 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Jason Blackmere, Fire Inspector, Fire Services 


